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I MPO RTANT 

DA TES  

 Presentation 

Day, Mon, 27th 

November 

 Stage 3 

Kidpreneur Pop-

up Market Staff, 

Tues, 27th 

November 

 Stage 2 

Excursion, Wed, 

29th November 

 Year 6 Farewell, 

Thur, 30th 

November 

 Year 6 award 

assembly & final 

day for Year 6 

students 

attending 

Cessnock High, 

Fri, 1st 

December 

 Carols in the 

Daylight, Mon, 

11th December 

 Party Day, Tues, 

12th December 

 PBL Celebration 

Day & K-5 

Award 

Assemblies,  

Wed, 13th 

December 

 Red Faces & last 

day for students, 

Fri, 15th 

December 

Dear families, 

Welcome to week 8 of Term 4. We have plenty happening over the coming weeks. Our school 

Presentation Day assembly is on this coming Monday the 27/11 in Cooinda. This is always a wonderful 

event as we recognise the achievements of our students. The assembly will start at 10am.  

Well done to our P & C, along with everyone who helped out (or popped in to grab a snag) with the 

Bunning BBQ on Sunday. A great effort by all! 

As we move through the final 3 weeks of the school year there are a number of administration tasks 

that need to be undertaken to ensure that we have as smooth as possible start to 2018. In order for 

these tasks to be managed effectively by our wonderful staff in our front office, we will be closing the 

office for the final week of the school year (Monday 11/12 through to Fri 15/12). During this time basic 

administration services only will be available. We apologise for any inconvenience this may cause for 

some people and appreciate your cooperation with this. 

Please remember to keep an eye on our school Facebook page and Skoolbag App to keep up to date 

with everything happening around the school and as always, have a great week. 

Regards 

Mr Steve Morgan 

 
  Week 8 Week 9 Week 10 

Monday Presentation Day 
assembly – 10am 

Mindfulness Carols in the Daylight 
10am 

Tuesday Sporting Schools (K-2 
PCYC) 

  
Stage 3 Kidpreneur 

Market Day from 1pm 

Sporting schools (K-2 
PCYC) 

Class party day 

Wednesday Mindfulness 
  

Stage 2 Shark and Ray 
excursion 

  Stage award 
assemblies 

  
PBL Celebration day 

(middle session) 
  

Student reports K-5 
home 

Thursday Revolution Excursion 
  

Year 6 Farewell 
  

Support class 
swimming 

Support class 
swimming 

Support class 
swimming 

Friday Year 6 award 
assembly 

  
Year 6 reports home 

  
Final day for year 6 

mainstream students 
attending CHS 

  Red faces 
  

Final day for students 
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VIVO Corner    

A big congratulations to our Top 10 VIVO earners for Week 

7, and especially to all those Cessnock Perfect students 

who are gaining VIVOs every day for being at school and 

on time!  Our Top 10 are: 

1. Trey H – 132 

1. Cameron P – 132 

1. Riley N – 132 

1. Madeline A – 132 

1. Oscar L – 132 

1. Ben McI – 132 

1. Alexis W – 132 

1. Ashton S – 132 

9. Frayah H – 127 

9. Noah E - 127 

Library News….As we are near the end of Term 4, it is time 

for Library borrowing to cease for the year. Students are asked to return all 

Library loans as soon as possible. The first class to return all of their loans 

will win a prize provided by Mrs Morton. There will also be an individual 

book prize for the student in each class who borrowed most frequently 

throughout the year. With the end of the borrowing for the year, the next round of overdue 

notices will be distributed in Week 8. If your child receives an overdue notice, please arrange 

for the items to be returned or if the item cannot be found, please indicate this on the bottom 

of the notice, have a parent sign the slip and return it to Mrs Morton. This will enable your child 

record to be updated. 

Mrs Morton 

Payment 

reminder…. 

Payment for Stage 2 Shark & Ray excursion 

has been extended to 9.30am, Monday, 

27th November.  Payments can be made by 

cash or Eftpos at our office and online via 

our secure payment facility on the school 

website.  No payments will be accepted 

after 9.30am Monday, 27th November. 

Presentation Day!! 

Come along and celebrate our achievements  

for 2017. 

Monday, 27th November 

10am in Cooinda 

We look forward to seeing you!! 

Stage 3 students will be holding a pop-up market stall 

on Tuesday, 28th November in Cooinda between 1pm 

and 2.15pm.  Family and friends are welcome to come 

along and peruse and purchase the exciting items our 

talented Stage 3 students have created.  Items include, 

stress balls; bath bombs; recycled products; jewellery; 

slime; art; games; edibles and pencil holders. It would 

be great to see you then. 
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What an exciting year our GATS Art students have had!!!  One full of creativity and showcasing their 

amazing talent.  Congratulations to Melissa and Preston on their achievements , we are sure your 

artistic talent will take you far.  Our school Facebook page has more photos and info on all our amazing 

projects this year.  Check it out!! 
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Cessnock Public 

P&C are still  taking 

donations for the 

Christmas Raffle.  

Donations of non-

perishable pantry 

items, gifts or business vouchers.  Many 

thanks to those families who have already 

donated. 

Reading is an essential skill for everyone. It is the vital foundation of a child’s learning and engagement in their school 
years and for life.  Every year over the summer break, Cessnock and Kurri Kurri Libraries organise a reading 
competition, whereby children and their families are rewarded for reading.  Participants earn tickets for their reading and 
have a chance to win a prize at the draw at the beginning of the new school year. 

This year’s Summer Reading Club kicks off  in December – all you need to do is come into Cessnock or Kurri Kurri 
Library any time on or after Friday 1

st
 December, register at the front counter, pick up your Summer Reading Kit, and 

you’re on your way! 

For more information, please contact Cessnock Library on 49934399 or email library@cessnock.nsw.gov.au  or Kurri 
Kurri Library on 49371638 or Karen.bruce@cessnock.nsw.gov.au 

As the warmer weather 

approaches now is the 

time to ensure your child 

has their hat and plenty 

of water for school.  

School hats are available 

for purchase from our 

office; bucket hats $10.00 and broad 

brimmed hats $12.00.  We accept cash and 

Eftpos.  There will be a slight increase in 

price from 2018. 

mailto:library@cessnock.nsw.gov.au

